

Please join us for an evening with

JCDS Head of School Shira Deener

at the home of a current family in

Newton, MA Wednesday, December 7th, 2022 7:30-8:45pm

Join us for a conversation with
Shira Deener, Head of School, as we explore
how JCDS partners with families to raise
creative and joyful learners who will have the
skills to solve problems and navigate
an increasingly diverse world.

RSVP by Friday, December 2nd. Address will be shared upon RSVP.



Questions? Contact Karen Siegel, Director of Admissions, at KarenS@jcdsboston.org or 617-972-1733

RSVP here:



